
Senate Judiciary Committee  
March 12th, 2025 HRC 3013 

Testimony in Opposition 
 

 
Dear Chair Larson and the members of the Judiciary Committee, 
 
I urge a “Do Not Pass” on HRC 3013.  
 
I stand with the over 1,000 people who put their name down to ask that North Dakota stop 
sending a message of hate to the thousands of families and same sex couples making their 
home in North Dakota.  
  

●​ https://www.ndhrc.org/you-belong-here-a-letter-to-our-lgbtq-community/ 
 
Thank you for your time, consideration, and service to our state, 
Faye Seidler 
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